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Dear all Travel Partners, 

 
Resumes Normal Operations following Full Reopening of Airport In Sri Lanka 

 
Please be informed that SriLankan Airlines will resume normal operations throughout its 
global route network from 7th April 2017, following the resumption of full services at 
Colombo’s Bandaranaike International Airport (BIA), which had been partially closed for 
three months while its runway underwent resurfacing. 
 
SriLankan wishes to express its gratitude to all its stakeholders for their patience and assistance 
during this period, especially its valued customers, all of the airline’s staff who worked 
tirelessly to limit the inconvenience to passengers, and its partner organisations at BIA. 
 
With effect from Friday, 7th April 2017, passengers may arrive at the airport three hours before 
scheduled departure time of their flights. 
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact SriLankan Airlines. 
 

Reservations / Ticketing:  +852 2521 0708 

Group Desk:   +852 2801 5199 

Sales:    +852 2521 0825 

Email:    res_hkg@srilankan.com 

     hkg.groups@srilankan.com 

     sales.hkg@srilankan.com 

     sales_m.hkg@srilankan.com 

24 Hour Global Contact Centre  

Toll free Line:   +852 3051 2822 

Email:    reservations@srilankan.com 

 


